THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

April 30, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education
University of Kansas

My dear Forrest:

Thank you so much for making the change with the basketball date to take care of our concert course attraction, which is now definitely filled for January 5th.

Might I give you the dates as they stand now for the concert course attractions:

October 21 - The Don Cossack Chorus November 2 - The Bali Java Dancers January 5 - Monte Carlo Ballet Russe

February 8 - Kansas City Philharmonic Orchestra

May 3 - Albert Spalding

I trust this will work in without difficulty in any way with your own schedule there.

The four Fine Arts Vespers will be on the third Sunday of November, the third Sunday of December, the third Sunday of February and the third Sunday of March.

With best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

D. M. Swarthout

Dean

f